Victoria’s Secret (part of Limited Brands) statement regarding sourcing from Sri Lanka 
Business & Human Rights Resource Centre invited Victoria’s Secret (part of Limited Brands) to respond to these articles:

· “Big Gap in Ethics, US Shoppers Told,” TamilNet, 28 Nov 2009

http://www.tamilnet.com/art.html?catid=13&artid=30702 

· “Boycott Campaign in US Gathers Momentum,” TamilNet, 25 Dec 2009
http://www.tamilnet.com/art.html?catid=13&artid=30877 

Victoria’s Secret / Limited Brands sent the following response:

12 January 2010
“We take these issues very seriously.  The vendor’s factories that manufacture our products in Sri Lanka are led by a multi-ethnic team, including members of the Tamil, Sinhalese, Muslim and Christian communities alike – providing needed jobs and economic opportunity.  The management and employees of these factories are also closely involved in relief and advocacy efforts, and we continue to support their efforts to alleviate suffering and ensure economic empowerment of all segments of Sri Lankan society.”

